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Vicente Montes Ocampo 
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Vicente Montes Ocampo, a member of our Coatesville Chapter, attends 

Coatesville Area Senior High School, where he is in the 11th grade. This has 

been his second program year with YMWIC, saying that it is a great 

program that provided many opportunities to work and learn. He 

encourages younger Scholars or those who are considering YMWIC to get 

involved in as many things as possible and learn how to network with 

people. 

He has most enjoyed robotics and the annual Botball Robotics 

Tournament, in which he has competed as a member of the YMWIC Varsity 

Robotics Team. When asked what the biggest impact the Foundation has 

had, Vicente says, “The biggest impact it made on me was it taught me 

how to manage my time and how to use it wisely.”  

Vicente would like to attend Stevens Institute of Technology and study to become a Mechanical Engineer. 

He is proud of the computer science award he received from the Lincoln University computer science 

summer camp. In his spare time, he loves to spend time with his family and play volleyball or soccer. 

 


